Cleveland, Julie

From: Martin, Al

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 12:51 PM
To: Cleveland, Julie

Subject: FW: 100 block

From: Kincaidsun@aol.com [mailto:Kincaidsun@aol.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 17, 2012 8:33 AM

To: Fruhling, William; Scanlon, Amy; Martin, Al

Subject: 100 block

Good morning,

| just saw a picture of what the results will be if the Block 100 Foundation is allowed to change and demolish buildings on
Fairchild Street. Holy smokes! It looks like something that just sprang up from a cornfield on the outskirts of Madison, not
something that belongs in our wonderful downtown area.

As | understand it Mr. Frautschi doesn't like the view from the glass part of the Overture Center. Forget for a moment that
what he did to that block was inappropriate to begin with and should not be expanded by further destruction, just how
many times a day does anyone look out from those windows? Put that up against the fact that a demolished building is
gone 24 hours a day for the rest of our lives.

Please don't go there.

Sincerely,

Carol Kincaid



